
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are writing this letter to keep you updated with the latest changes regarding Reporting and Parent 
Teacher Evenings for Semester One at Casula High.  

Reporting  

We will be providing a simplified written report to parents and carers in Semester 1. Reporting will focus on 
student’s progress achievement, as well as areas of development. Your child has been assessed at school 
and during the learning from home period. Year 11 and 12 students will receive their semester one report 
in Term 2 Week 8. Year 7 – 10 students will receive their Semester 1 report in Term 3 Week 2.  

Parent Teacher Evening  

Year 12 Parent Teacher evening 

Year 12 Parent Teacher evening will be held on 23 June, this will be held remotely. Parents will have the 
opportunity to discuss their child’s progress with their teachers by booking through a 10 minute appointment 
through the parent portal in Millennium. Teachers will contact parents either by phone or through a Zoom 
session. Further details will follow. 

Year 7 – 11 Parent Teacher Evening 

Year 7-11 Parent Teacher evening will be held in Term 3 and details will be communicated to families 
regarding the parent teacher evening format as details come forward from the Department of Education. A 
tentative date has been booked for 11 August 2020. 

Decision Time 

Each year Casula High School hosts an information evening to support students in Year 8 and 10 elective 
subject choices for the following year. This is a compulsory event due to the important information that 
students need regarding their subject choices but will be slightly different this year and will be held remotely.  

Prior to the evening families will receive an information pack regarding subjects on offer and fees associated. 
All information relating to decision time will be made available through a website which we will 
communicate to families prior to the event. The senior executive and Head Teachers will be available 
remotely on the evening to support with questions to allow our students and families to make informed 
decisions prior to selecting subjects for 2021. We will communicate further information regarding decision 
time in the following weeks. 

Thank you for your support as we work together in these ever changing times.  

 

Kind Regards,  

Mr G Smith  

R/Principal 

 


